
 

May 25, 2025 

Share Your Memories of Your Time with PSEC 

We have received some wonderful memories, from ordinations to  

marriage proposals.  Now, it is YOUR turn!  

Please share memories from your time in PSEC—the ups, the downs, 

the moments you will never forget. These memories will be shared in 

the upcoming months in eNews and Communitas, at our final  

Conference meetings and combined together in a digital format (fit for 

printing). Please limit your submission to no more than 400 words, and 

send it to Sue Creswell (susan@psec.org). 

  

We are also asking you to share your photos. Deadline for the photos is 

September 30th. The photos will be placed into a slide presentation to 

be shared at our closing meeting. Let’s close this chapter in our life  

together by remembering the moments and people that formed us. 

Please do not assume we already have pictures of your special 

memory! 

From the Addiction & Recovery Taskforce:  
May is Older American month 

We generally think of drug addiction as an issue for the young and  

middle-aged, however it can be a problem in the elderly. The number 

one cause for admission to treatment for this age group is alcohol. In 

addition, most seniors are on a variety of medications, including  

narcotics, to control pain from a number of diseases.    

 

As the dates for the 35th General Synod draw 
near, more information is being loaded to the 
General Synod website.  

In addition to the Motion to join the four PA 
UCC Conferences into the Keystone  
Conference, there are 3 Prudential  
Resolutions and 5 Resolutions of Witness. 

In addition there are proposed Constitution and By-Law changes. 

You can find the proposed agenda, and all items mentioned above at 
generalsynod.org . 

General Synod 2025 — July 11-15, 2025 

Walk-ins Available for 

PSEC Spring Annual Meeting 

May 31, 2025 

9:00 am—4:30 pm 

@ Zwingli UCC, Souderton 

Although reservations for the Spring Annual 

Meeting, INCLUDING LUNCH closed last week 

(due to deadline with the caterers) you are still 

able to attend this, the last Annual Meeting of 

the PSEC! 

Simply plan to pack your lunch or run to a  

nearby eatery. 

Please make sure your pastor(s) and delegates are registered by 

Thursday at noon, the firm registration deadline for this event. 
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